
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  James L. App, City Manager 
   
FROM:  Bob Lata, Community Development Director 
 
SUBJECT: Ad Hoc Committee – Highway 46 West / 101 Interchange 
 
DATE:  February 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 
Background: 
 
The City Council appointed Mayor Mecham and Council member George Finigan to an ad hoc 
committee to work with staff to address issues relating to traffic capacity and design regarding the 
Highway 46 West / 101 interchange. The term of the ad hoc Committee is scheduled to expire 2/18/03. 
The ad hoc committee has not, however, completed its assignment.  
 
It is anticipated that the current discussion of interchange design issues will continue through calendar 
year 2003.  
 
 
Options: 
 

a. Extend duration of ad hoc committee formed August 20, 2002, work with staff to address issues 
relating to traffic capacity and design regarding the Highway 46 West / 101 interchange to 
December 16, 2003. 

 
b. Amend, modify or reject the above option. 

 
 
 
 


